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11 January 2018 

Dear Llywydd, 

Report on Lobbying  

The Standards of Conduct Committee has been considering lobbying in Wales. 

The Committee’s report has been laid before the National Assembly and I enclose 

a copy for your information.  

The report makes a number of recommendations to the Commission. I would 

therefore be grateful if you in your role as Chair of the Assembly Commission, 

could draw the report to the attention of other Members of the Commission, with 

a view to its recommendations being considered at a future meeting.  

The Committee looks forward to receiving the Commission’s response to its 

report.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jayne Bryant 

Chair 


